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the site along with landscaping plans. The proposed project also has stormwater structures on site that
where designed for a 100 year storm, and are still under review by the DPW. Mr. Visniewski also stated
since the existing property has a portion of it located within the Town’s easement for the Rail Trail the
Board of Selectman are issuing a Licensing Agreement to atlow for the building to be on town property
and the back corner of the parking lot.

Mr. Visniewski went over the need for a special permit and stated that he will be submitting the
application soon and also went over the waivers that have ben requested and why.

Mr. Mark Wetzel, Department of Public Works Superintendent, stated that he has not reviewed the
revised plans or looked at the stormwater calculations at this time but will have his full review for the

Board for the next meeting.

At 6:45 PM Ms. Sue Kennedy made a motion to accept the Site Plans for 13-15 Park Street as
presented. Mr. Ken Diskin seconded. No discussion. Unanimous vote to approve. {(4-0-0).

Ms. Sue Kennedy had a few questions for Mr. Visniewski regarding parking, landscaping hours of
operation and lighting.

Mr. Visniewski answered all of Ms. Kennedy questions.

Mr. Ken Diskin also had a few questions regarding curb cuts, landscaping and the addition of a fence in
the rear of the property.

Mr. Visniewski answered all Mr. Diskin’s questions.

A site walk is scheduled for Tuesday, November 20" at 8:00 AM.

At 7:19 PM Mr. Julie Murray made a motion continue the Site Plan Review to the next Planning Board
meeting on Tuesday, November 27", Ms. Sue Kennedy seconded. No discussion. Unanimous vote to

approve. (4-0-0)

Preliminary Subdivision Plan 54, 56 and 64 Littleton Road
Present: Cal Goldsmith, GPR Inc., Representative/Engineer

Town Planner, Mark Archambault, gave the Board a brief description of the proposed subdivision
including location, and number of lots. Mr. Archambault informed the Board that the application was
submitted the day of town meeting and therefore is not subject to the new amendments to the Open
Space Residential Subdivision Bylaws that were passed that evening. Mr. Archambauit went on to go
over the details of the approval process for a preliminary subdivision and informed them that the
Conservation Commission will not have their comments for the proposed plan till after the next meeting
on November 27" regarding the conservation analysis but informed the Board that, that information can
be discussed at the definitive subdivision plan stage. Mr. Archambault also requested that the Board
vote Lo accept the plans and schedule a site visit.

At 7:30 PM Mr. Ken Diskin made a motion to accept the plans for a preliminary subdivision located at
54, 56 and 64 Littleton Road as drafted by GPR, Inc. Ms. Sue Kenne 'seconded. No discussion.
Unanimous vote to approve. (4-0-0)









